
Principal’s Message:
                                                                         
Hello Hutton Families, 

Things are moving and shaking here at Hutton Elementary as we move 
towards Spring! We have so many wonderful things happening in our 
school. Our students did an amazing job practicing kindness in many 
ways last month and will continue to do so all year long. I would like to 
thank our entire community for donating to our Hutton Has Heart Drive 
to support SpokAnimal. It was a huge success. It is such a blessing to 
see how committed our students, staff and families are to giving back. 

Elementary conferences are quickly approaching. Our staff is excited 
to meet and engage with each of our families during Conference Week 
(March 28 – April 1). Parent-Teacher conferences are very important to 
allow time to talk about your child’s progress, strengths, and next steps 
in learning. They are also a good time for you to ask questions and set 
goals together to benefit your child so they finish up the school year 
strong. The conference scheduler will open to families on March 16 – 
March 27. Your child’s teacher should be sending information home very 
soon.

Again, thank you for your continued partnership and support of all our 
Hutton Hawks.

A Heart for Hutton,

Secret Kindess Agents with Their Kindness Recipient:

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
March 9 

School Board Meeting 7:00 
Information Here

March 18 
Early Dismissal 1:45  

Teacher Collaboration
March 23 

PTG Meeting 6:30 
Zoom Link

March 28-April 1 
Scholastic Book Fair

March 28-April 1 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Early Dismissal 1:00
April 4-8 

Spring Break/No School

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe
Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Parking Information
Please park only in designated 

areas for the safety of our 
students and also to keep the 

traffic flow moving.

Mrs. Muelhiems
Emma Livinston

Mrs. Day
Naomi SaudersMrs. Freel

Landon Rawlins

Land Acknowledgement: We acknowledge that we
are on the unceded lands of the Spokane Tribe. The Spokane 
people shared this place with other tribes through their relations, 
resources, history, trade, and ceremony. We thank the caretakers 
of this land, who lived, and continue to live here Since Time 
Immemorial. This land holds the knowledge, culture, and spirit of 
“The People of the River.”
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Like us on 
Facebook! 

Silverwood Read to Ride
Read to Ride program is back! Beginning January 1 
students are eligible for a free Silverwood ticket if they 
complete 10 hours (600 minutes) of reading. Reading 
logs have been sent home with students.  This program 
will run from January 1-March 31. All forms MUST BE 
TURNED INTO THE OFFICE BY MARCH 31. No late 
forms will be accepted. Any questions, please contact 
Mrs. Wiechman, 354-3030.

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admission, treatment, employ-
ment, or access to its programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any senso-
ry, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender 
expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in ed-
ucational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries re-
garding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intim-
idation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination

Reporting Student Illness
Attention Parents/Guardian, please keep your child home when 
they are sick. We ask that you follow district 
guidelines. To find out when your student can 
return to school, please use this link or QR 
code.

You will need your student’s ID number. If you 
do not know your child’s student ID, please call 
the office, 509-354-3030

Parking Information
Please park only in designated areas for the safety 
of our students. These designated areas also keep 
the traffic flow moving along. Also be mindful of our 
neighbors and do not block their driveways.

Hawk 
Walk Sponsors 
We are looking for business 
sponsors for our annual Hawk 
Walk fundraiser. If you own a 
business or know someone who 
might be interested in being a 
sponsor for Hawk Walk, please 
contact Heather Huntoon at 
heather.huntoon@gmail.com 
for more details. Deadline for 
sponsorship is April 1st.

Requirements for Students After School
For the safety of the students, students waiting for rides 
need to come to the office if their ride does not show by 3:05. If 
students are a walker, they need to leave the school grounds 
immediately and walk home. We appreciate your cooperation.

Dogs
We would like to remind you that we cannot have 
dogs on the playground. Even the friendliest dog can 
cause problems on a playground full of children. If it is 
necessary to bring your dog with you to drop off and 
pick up your child, it must be on a leash. Dogs/animals 
are not allowed inside the school at any time unless 
the animal is a registered support/therapy animal. We 
appreciate your help in this matter.

Kindness is 
Blooming at 
Hutton 
We are so proud of our students 
and all the acts of kindness they 
have been 
showing 
to each 
other, their 
families 
and our 
community 
this past 
week. Acts 
of kindness 
make us 
bloom so 
keep up the kindness!

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Hutton!
The Scholastic Book Fair will be here from March 28-April 1. Hours 
of operation are: 

M-F from 8:45-1:00 (Students Only)
M, W, Thursday from 1:00-3:30 (Open to Hutton
Families)
Tuesday from 1:00-6:00 (Open to Hutton Families)

Students can also shop during the school day when attending library class. Watch 
for a flier with more information coming home soon! Pictures of books to be sold 
will be posted to Hutton Facebook Page closer to the date of the Book Fair.

Call the attendance 
line with your child’s 
absence, 354-3060 

Thank you to our 
community partners!

https://www.spokaneschools.org/backtoschool2021
https://www.spokaneschools.org/backtoschool2021
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Golden Shoe Award

February's Citizen of the Month character trait was Kindness. 
Congratulations to all the Citizen of the Month winners!

2nd Grade:  
Abram Anderson, August Aydelotte, 
Evie Bailey, Miles Barker, Charlotte 
Horst, Emma Livingston, Ella Scheer, 
Ava Searcy

Kindergarten:  
Ila Bettesworth, Elliot Beyreuther, 
Oliver Colean, Bennett Hidalgo, 
Helinrose Martin, Coleman Mesecher, 
Ellie Merrell

We have a new school-wide award called the Golden Shoe Award, given once per month. The Golden Shoe Award 
is given by Mrs. Morgan and Mrs. Cronrath, our Fitness and Health Teachers. They recognize one primary and one 
intermediate classroom that consistently follows expectations in PE. Congratulations to Mrs. Scribner’s class and 
to Mrs. Lavin/Reese’s class who won the shoes for the month of February!

1st Grade: 
Tennessee Armstrong, Zy’Oni 
Jones, Ezra Kenley, Jack Lyman, Ben 
McElmurray, Lexi Olson, Adaline Steel

2/3 Grade:  
Milly Dunn-Jones, Jack Stewart

3rd Grade:  
Ruby Bruzas, Jack Howlett, Tyler 
McElmurray, Abigail O’Conner, Grant 
Spence, Greyson Spence

5th Grade: 
Josie Connolly, Kaelyn Downey, Clark 
Doxey, Henry Harris, Livia Milantoni, 
Abigail Rhoades

6th Grade: 
John Headley, Lola Manuson

4th Grade:  
Liam Chodorowski, Zoli Cockley, 
Kamil Estrada, Reagan Flaherty, 
Colin Gilliland, Tytan Mitchell, Makai 
Wurzburg (Not Pictured: Jojo Jarrett)

6th Grade: 
Jackson Oletzke, Reagan Shannon, 
Olive Seymour, Natalie Wais, Grant 
Vickerman (Not pictured: Lena White)

Mrs. Scribner's Class

Mrs. Lavin/Reese’s Class




